
$..

OCT 14 1982

Docket No. 30-17178 License No. 20-04028-04

Williams College
Department of Chemistry
ATTN: J. Hodge Markgraf, Provost

Professor of Chemistry
Thompson Chemical Laboratory
Williamstown, Massachusetts 01267

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 30-17178/82-01

This refers to your letter dated September 13, 1982, in response to our
letter dated August 23, 1982.,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be exanined Juring a future inspection
of your 1Icensed progrcm.

We apologize for any inconvenience the improper addressing of our August
13, 1982, letter may have caused you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

Thomas T. Martin, Director
s)g Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs~
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cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)
Lawrence J. Kaplan, Associate Professor of Chemistry

bec:
egion I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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